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OFFICE of the ARCHBISHOP

September 24, 2014

Dear Friends:
May God bless you!

I am pleased to learn that once again members of the local community will gather
in prayer asking God to guide and bless our city. I join others in encouraging support of
this opportunity for “All of God’s children to pray, praise, and worship™ on October 5.
Through the planned prayer walks and sharing of praise music, may those who attend be
drawn closer to God.

While I will be out of the country and unable to attend, know that I will join you
in prayer that day.

Let me also thank the planners and group leaders who have helped to organize
and lead the program.

Sincerely yours in our Lord,
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*
Most Reverend Joseph E. Kurtz, D.D.
Archbishop of Louisville



